
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The School Age Immunisation Team will be visiting schools from September 2025 to give the Seasonal Flu Vaccine 
to children. A single dose of the flu nasal spray will mean your child is less likely to become ill if they come 
into contact with the flu virus. 
 

 

 

Flu Vaccination at Hartley Brook Primary School 

 

01/10/2025 from 9.30am 

 

We need your consent to give your child the vaccine. 

When filling in the consent form, you will have 3 options: 

 

1. Nasal spray- This is the most effective way to protect your child from 
flu. (Please note: it contains pork gelatine.) 

 

 

2. Injectable flu vaccine - This version does not contain pork gelatine. 

 

 
3. To not give consent 

 

Please fill in the form. 
 
Link: www.sheffieldchildrensvaccinations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
 
 

QR code: 

 
 
 

You will need to use this unique school code: SF144482 

 

Please contact the School Age Immunisation Service for more information:  

Admin: 0114 305 3291 Nurses: 0114 305 3230 

Email:  scn-tr.sheffielddutysn.vacandimm@nhs.net 
 
If your child has had the flu vaccination elsewhere before we come to your school, please inform the School 
Age Immunisation Team using the details above. For more information about the vaccination please visit website: 
www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine  
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